AN epublic of >t'[)e' Philippines

DBepartment of Education

REGION VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CALBAYOG CITY

January 21, 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 044 s 2025

URGENT MEETING WITH THE GSP CALBAYOG CITY COUNCIL
AND THE SCHOOL GSP COORDINATORS AND DISTRICT FIELD
ADVISERS (DFAs)

TO Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor (CID & SGOD)
District Advisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. As per letter received from the office of Calbayog Girl Scout Council
dated January 14, 2025, this Office through the School Governance and
Operations Division hereby informs all School GSP Coordinators (both public
and private schools) and District Field Advisers (DFAs) on the conduct of a
meeting on January 23, 2025 at 1:00PM at the GSP Hall, Calbayog City.

2. The activity aims to discuss matters concerning the upcoming GSP
Council-wide Camp scheduled on January 31-February 1, 2025.

3 Expected participants are one (1) school GSP coordinator per school
and one (1) District Field Adviser per district.

4. This Memorandum serves as Travel Authority of the concerned
personnel.
8. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
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MARGARITO A. CAMONA JR. PhD, CESO VI
OIC-Schools Division Superintendent 4
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Calbayog City

January 14, 2024
DR. MARGARITO A. CADAYONA JR., CESO VI
City Schools Division Superintendent
Office of the City Schools Division Superintendent
Calbayog City
Sir:
Greetings!

The Girl Scouts of the Philippines Calbayog City Council would like to request
pemmission for a half-day GSP Meeting with the Schools Elementary & Secondary (Junior
HS & Senior HS) Coordinators, District Field Advisers (DFA) on January 23, 2025 at 1:00
o' clock in the afternoon at GSP Hall.

This is in-line with the preparation of the up-coming Councilwide Camp.

Thank you very much for the support extended to GSP Calbayog City Council and
their presence is highly appreciated

God Bless & Mabuhay!
Very truly yours,

MARLENE D. TALANA
Council Executive

NOTED:

ESTHE% S. SANWEZ

Council'President
APPROVED:

DR. MARGARITQ- %ONA JR., CESO VI
City School$Divislon Superintendent

Office of the City Schools Division Superintendent



